
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

-- Public Notice --  
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 

 
 
 

 

The United States Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) 
has released its Proposed Remedial Action Plan (Proposed 
Plan) presenting EPA’s Preferred Alternative for addressing                           
contaminated groundwater, and sediment within wetlands, at 
the Sharon Steel/Fairmont Coke Works Superfund Site located 
in Fairmont, Marion County, West Virginia.   
 
The Preferred Alternative proposed for the Site is                    
identified in the Proposed Plan as Alternative 5 - Limestone 
Trench/Permeable Reactive Barrier, Wetland                          
Remediation, and Institutional Controls.  
 
If you would like to review the full Proposed Plan and associated 
documentation, the documents can be viewed on EPA’s website 
at: https://semspub.epa.gov/src/collection/03/AR64316 

 
 

You’re Invited! 
EPA will hold a public meeting to discuss the Proposed Plan 

Thursday, July 14, 2016           
6:30 p.m. - 8:30 p.m. 

Armed Forces Reserve Center 
201st Artillery Drive 
Fairmont, WV 26554 

 
 

EPA Seeks Public Comment! 
The Proposed Plan public comment period is from July 9, 2016 
until August 8, 2016.  Comments may be submitted in person at 
the upcoming public meeting or by mail or e-mail.  Comments 
sent via postal or email must be date-stamped no later than 
midnight on August 8, 2016 and sent to:  

 U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 
Region 3 Office 

1650 Arch Street (Mailcode 3HS23) 
Philadelphia, PA 19103 

Attn:  Eric Newman, RPM 
Comments may also be sent by e-mail to:  

newman.eric@epa.gov 
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--Proposed Remedial Action Plan Released-- 
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